
Our New OES Director
As of Feb. 15, 2018 the new Director for Calaveras County OES
is Michelle Patterson.

She  came  from  El  Dorado  County  Health  and  Human  Resource
Agency having served 5 years with the county.  Before that she
was San Mateo Health Planner.  She has a Masters Degree in
Public Health and is certified by FEMA, completing over 20
courses in Disaster Response, Coordination and Preparedness.

Still up in the air is the decision as to who we belong to. 
Technically we will belong to OES.  Currently we are under
Calaveras Sheriff OES/EOC.

There has been no scheduled meeting at this time.

(Submitted  by  PT  Brown,  KG6FEY,  Em-Comm,  Calaveras  County
RACES Officer

 

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1688

